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The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise will be celebrating 35 years of Service to the 
community and worldwide in April of 2021.  Over the 35 years, the club has become a 
strong community minded non-profit organization focused on humanitarian service, not just 
within the community, but worldwide, under the banner of ‘Service Above Self. ’ 
  
The current and past members of the club are thankful for those dedicated young 
individuals who organized and had the club chartered back in 1976, five of whom are still 
active members within the club at the present time, including Paul Mulvihill, Bruce Brown, 
Jack Martin, Andy Griffin and Wayne Duchart. 
  
Recently, a series of photos taken by charter member Wayne Duchart which were featured 
within a 25th Anniversary PowerPoint presentation during the Anniversary celebration, were 
discovered by another charter member Paul Mulvihill.  These photos were then used in a 
video production, produced by Ed Kolybaba, as a means to reflect on a very special evening 
of celebration and as a means to remember those who were so passionate about the 
service of Rotary, that they desired this service to be extended with the creation yet of 
another dynamic Rotary service club in the community.  
  

 


